
 

 

 
           25.2.25 

 
Free breakfast club opportunity 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
You may have heard via the media that the government has launched a Universal Free 
Breakfast Club Early Adopters programme. This would mean that pupils can attend school 
from 8:15 - 8:45am, completely free of charge and receive a healthy breakfast.  
 
St Bernard’s has expressed an interest in being involved in the programme when it begins in 
the summer term. We hope that this will support our children and families in the morning and 
boost our attendance and punctuality figures. 
 
Currently, our existing breakfast club runs from 7:45 - 8:45am in the school hall, led by school 
staff. Parents using this already would benefit as there will be a discounted cost using the 
government funding from 8:15 - 8:45am. Any parents not currently using this would still be 
able to book a place for their child from 7:45 - 8:15am, paying a fee. 
 
The universal 8:15 - 8:45am free breakfast club offer will be open to all children at St Bernard’s 
from Years Reception to Year Six. However, we need to know how many families are 
interested and would take up the offer so we can check viability with staffing costs. We politely 
request that parents complete the form below to express interest. Once this is completed, the 
school can then provide further information about next steps. 
 
Free breakfast club 8:15 - 8:45am expression of interest form. 
 
Thank you for your support,  
 
Yours Faithfully, 

        
Mr Jevons                        Mrs LeFeuvre 
Executive Headteacher    Head of School 
 

 
 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSee80ARbJ8b6ondVggaixTXCASzMok10Szhho4xEx0M2Qva9w/viewform?usp=dialog

